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Thank you for sending the notice for the above-referenced application.
 
The Engineering and Construction (E&C) Division of Planning, Development and Public
Works (PDPW) Department for Peterborough County has no objections, comments or
concerns with respect to this application.
 
Please note that County E&C Staff will not be in attendance for the public meeting.
 
Regards,
 
Pete Hynes, P.Eng. (he/him)
Senior Project Coordinator, Transportation Planning
Engineering and Construction, Peterborough County
705-775-7076 
www.ptbocounty.ca
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